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Busy night in Parish Hall

St. Martin of Tours regular
monthly meeting held Monday,
September 11 in the Parish Hall
preceded by the rosary.

The meeting opened with the
League Prayer with the intentions
being offered for the Success of
our Endeavors.

Marg read Psalm 48 followed
by a short reflection. Minutes of
the previous meeting were read
by Marilyn followed by Diane's
treasurer's report.

A letter was received from
Father Bob McDougall, asking
for our support for the T.V. show
"Food for Life."

In other correspondence a
Thank You from Josi Carniato,
Diocesan President was read also
urging members to support
Campaign Life. Talk about the
Rights of the Unborn Child.
Write letters to local M.P.s and
the Prime Minister.

The convenors reports were
then heard; Luigina rcporting we
now have 93 members.

A letter from Heather Oshlec
for United Nations reminded us
1990 is The Year of Literacy and
urged everyone (O support
Catholic Teachers Groups.

Father Pottic asked members
to have special Mission
Awareness in October to the Holy
Childhood.

A Thank You from Margaret

- Tipping to St. Martins School
Children for their gencrous sup-
port of the Holy Childhood.

Dolores read an article from
the August 26 issue of the
Toronto Star; she also urged
members to keep up the letter
writing. Pray for a change of-
heart for Dr. Morgentaler; the
abortion issue.

Sharyn our Historian asked
members to look for pictures for
the scrap book.

Kathleen said the bcautiful
back ground of flowers and our
Motto for the Float in the Canada
Day Parade was made for us by
the people at Birchwood Terrace.
A beautiful job, Thank You. The
booth at the Fall Fair was well
attended.

Plans for the Bazaar on
October 21 are well underway.
Ladies get busy and turn in your
work to the convenors.

Father Campbell asked all who
are able to attend the Parish
Mission taking place at St.

Martins Parish October 28 to

November 2.

Following the closc of the
meeting Gertrude Cotton and
Elizabeth McClean for the
Disability Action Group and
Marg Gander for the McCausland
Hospital Auxiliary were our
guests.

They gave a short prescentation
on Lifcline and everyone present
were very impressed. The ladies
were thanked for sharing their
films with us.

A dclicious lunch was served
by Dolores and her committee.

Fish can be great pets

By Alice Scott

Over the years we have had
many different types of pets in
our home.

Our first pets were two kittens
that my husband and I got from
the local S.P.C.A..

[ liked the little black and
white one, and he like the tabby,
so we compromised and got both

of them.

They were great companions
for our children but as our girls
grew older they wanted a dog.
Our excuse (not a very good one)
was we lived in an apartment.
That worked until we bought a
house. Two months later, "Titan",
a chocolate Lab puppy arrived.

This was only the tip of the
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For newcomers let me give you
an idea of our bowling lanes here.
The lanes house three adult
leagues, a Youth Bowling League
(ages 6 to 18), a Smurf League

(age 2 to 5) and a seniors club

(under 100 club). If you're inter-
ested in any of these contact the
Recreation Centre and they will
give you a name of someone to
call.

The bowling lanes are sanc-
tioned and all adult members are
card holders of the Canadian 5-
pin Bowling Association. The
children bowlers are YBC mem-
bers and those seniors who wish
to be are members of the Golden
Age Club.

Bowling has become a popular

Enjoy the charming atmosphere cn‘ a
100 year old Railroad Inn.
Comfortable ovemight accomodations.

ROSSPORT INN

sport. Let's get our numbers here
to reflect the trend.

Bowling is a game of skill (so
[ am told. My game is more luck
than skill) therefore it gives you a
challenge to increase your games.

It's fun to be with other people.
Sometimes the laughter is heard
rolling out of the bowling alley
throughout the recreation centre
halls.

As a last note, I'd like to
inform the men's team that was
cited by the Dubin commission
for steroid use that their recent
tests were negative. So they may
bowl this coming scason but they
will be asked to provide periodic
samples for testing (ha ha).

Yours 1n bowling, Shelley.

EST. 1884

"Open
Se ven Days

Steaks, Seafood
& Fresh Local Fish

Licensed Dining

FOR RESERVATIONS WRITE OR CALL:
Ned & Shelagh Basher

824-3213 Rossport, Ontario
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These three kids sit down to take a break during the Fall Fair. Sixty-one exhibitors were on hand to display

their wares this year.

iceberg. Our menagerie grew
over the years.

We have had everything from
white mice, hamsters to a rescued
budgie that my mother pawned
on us.

We now have three dogs, a cat
and fish.

Not everyone is able to have a
cat or dog, but there are many
alternatives.

One of the most enjoyable pets

arc fish. It has been proven scien-

tifically that watching fish can
lower your blood pressure and
stress level.

Once your tank is established
it is easy to care for. The fish do
not have to be boarded out when
you go on holidays. You also do
not have to use a pooper scooper
with them or change kitty litter.

To start your aquarium is quite
easy. Luckily we have an excel-
lent store in our area, "Phil's Pet
Bird and Fish Supplies"”, to pur-

chase supplies.

Decide what type and size of
tank you would like. You can
have a small 10 gallon tank or if
you would like larger fish, such
as an "Oscar" a 40 gallon tank.

Buy your tank a week before

you buy your fish. Treat your
water to remove the chlorine and
run your tank so that you can
establish a good ecosystem.

Buy a book on types of fish
and the diseases they can get. Ask
questions when you are purchas-
ing your fish such as:

What types of fnnd to feed
your fish?

What is the life span of each
type?

Which fish are compatable
since many fish arc aggressive 1o
be together with other types.

So, if you're thinking of a pet,
and can't have a dog or cat, think
fish.

Photo by Paul Marcon

Guess who's
50?

King of the North
Happy Belated Birthday

Dr. Mark Woldnik

Dr. Mark Woldnik wishes to announce
the opening of his medical practice at
The McCausland Hospital Medical Centre.

Office hours:

10:00 a.m. -

12:00 p.m., 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

For an appointment call:

825-9133

_—-_‘_———_--_--____r_-—_---
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- Storage

CL.IP AND SAVE

errace Bay Depot

e@ Greyhound

Bottle Return
"STEVE'S USED GOODS"

New Hours

Monday - Saturday
10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. ;

- Consignment Goods accepted & Sold
For more information call

325-9308

" |by the Ministry will be recerved

ORTARID GOVERNMENT TENDER

The Ministry of Transportation
has the following items, surplus
to its needs. Interested parties
may submit a bid on any or all of
these items.

TENDER NO. 60-89-77
4- 500 Gal. Bituminal type tanks

1- 1965 Eastern Murphy Scale,
10x12, 30 ton

1- 1960 Weir Scale, 1013 model,
30 ton

1- 1967 Eastern Murphy Scale,
3030, 30 ton

1- 1965 Eastern Murphy Scale,
10x12, 30 ton

1- 1973 Weir Scale, 10x12, 30 ton
The above items may be vicwed

at, The Ministry of
Transportation, Walsh at
Mountdale, Thunder Bay,
Ontario.

1- only 1959 McGinness Trailer,
model 30, 30 {t long, tandcm axle.

McGinness Trailer may be
vicwed .at, The Ministry of]
Transportation, Terrace Bay,
Ontario.

TENDER CLOSING DATE: Oct. 3, 1989

Sealed tenders on forms supplied

by the Manager, Administrative
Services until Wednesday
September 27, 1989, 1:30 p.m.

local time.

Tender forms and envelopes may
be obtained in person or mailed
from R.S. Miller, Regional Head
of Purchasing and Supply, Walsh
at Mountdale, Ave., P.O. Box
1177, Thunder Bay, Ontario P7C
4X9. Telephone (807) 473-2000
Ext. 2109.

PLEASE SPECIFY TENDER
NUMBER WHEN REQUEST-
ING FORMS

Ministryof

Tmnspnrlatmn and



